

September 10, 2019

Mr. Ray Burger Town of Dryden 93 East Main Street Dryden, NY 13053

Re: Village at Varna – Town of Dryden Water & Sewer Infrastructure Improvements

Dear Mr. Burger:

On behalf of Trinitas Development, LLC ("Trinitas"), I would like to take the opportunity to thank the Town of Dryden and T.G. Miller, P.C. for their efforts in identifying the local water and sewer infrastructure improvements needed for development of the Village at Varna. Trinitas recognizes the need for these solutions to be implemented, both for our project and in concert with improvements needed in the near future in this part of Town. We look forward to continuing to work with the Town on these solutions.

Sincerely,

Kimberly L. Hansen

Manager, Design & Development

Trinitas Ventures